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October 2, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Starting on October 7, 2024, the City of Reading has contracted with the Hillsdale 
County Road Commission to have the following streets fog sealed: 
  

• N. Ann St. 

• E. Lincoln St. 

• E. State St. 

• Center St. 

• Warner St. 

• Enterprise Dr. 
 

N. Ann, E. Lincoln, E. State, Center, and Warner Streets will be completely closed 
to traffic for the duration of the sealing process. Enterprise drive will be closed one 
lane at a time. 
 
The city requests that all vehicles be removed from the streets affected by this. 
Closing roads and lanes during this type of work is necessary to provide the safest 
work area possible for crews and motorists. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this process. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Reading Police Department 517-283-3133 or Reading 
City Hall 517-283-2604.  


